
Health Maintenance Visit Reminder 

Dear [Patient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. This is a friendly reminder that it is time for your annual 

health maintenance visit. Regular check-ups are important to ensure your continued health and 

well-being. 

Your next appointment is scheduled for [Date and Time] at [Location]. During this visit, we 

will: 

• Review your medical history 

• Conduct necessary screenings and tests 

• Discuss any health concerns you may have 

Please arrive 15 minutes early to complete any required paperwork. If you need to reschedule, 

feel free to contact our office at [Phone Number]. 

Thank you for being proactive about your health. We look forward to seeing you! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Healthcare Provider Name] 


